

Sheriff Hutton Primary School Newsletter



Supported Happy Pupils Succeed

www.sheriffhuttonschool.org

Monday 18th January 2016

Dear Parents / Carers,

Well done to all the children in Years 5 and 6 who participated in the Sports Hall athletics event on Friday. They competed in activities such as high jump, obstacle race, speed bounce, relay and javelin. Everyone showed great sportsmanship and were wonderful representatives for our school. We came 4th overall (out of 7 schools).

School meal menu

There will be a change to our school meal menu this week. On Thursday we will be serving sausages and yorkshire pudding instead of minced beef. The dessert will be fruit muffin.



Young Voices

Several of our children will be taking part in the Young Voices concert at Sheffield on Tuesday. The current weather forecast is for cold and icy conditions but hopefully no snow. We will be keeping a close eye on any updates to help us assess the risks to the children's safety. Please contact the school office for more information or if you have any further concerns.

Road Safety

We want to remind everyone about road safety.

- If possible always accompany your child when they cross the road.
- Outside the schools gates it is often busy, with several parked cars, the children need additional care and must always look both ways before crossing.

Remember please never park or stop on the yellow zigzags, we need to ensure the children have a clear view of the road.

Road Safety

After School and Lunchtime Clubs

Monday: Young Voices practice during lunchtime.

Tuesday: Bananagrams School Challenge
Wednesday: Board Games Club during lunchtime

Creative Club for Years 4 – 6 in the hall from 3.30pm – 4.45pm

Thursday: Judo for all classes, 3.30pm – 4.30pm

Friday: Multi-skills with Mr Warriner for children in Years 3 – 6, from 3.30pm – 4.15pm.

Star of the Week!

Well done to the children who received our Star of the Week award on Friday!

Bulmer Class – Bobbie Hodgson

Neville Class - Evan Connell

Howard Class - Saif & Ziad Sayed

Lunchtime Award - Henry Suggitt

admin@sheriffhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk



Sheriff Hutton Primary School Newsletter



Supported Happy Pupils Succeed

www.sheriffhuttonschool.org

Monday 18th January 2016

Important Dates!

Tuesday 19th January: Young Voices Concert in Sheffield.

Half term Holiday – Monday 15th February to Friday 19th February 2016

Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd March: Parents' consultation evenings. (TBC)

Thursday 24th March: Break up for Easter.

Easter Holiday – Friday 25th March to Friday 8th April 2016

Sporting Events for the Spring Term

Wednesday 3rd February – Multi-skills for Year 2 at Easingwold School, Coach transport arranged.

Staff development and training

Mrs Bartlett, Year 2 assessment update on Tuesday 2nd February.